
 

   

 

 

                             

 

Important Notice: Partial Changes to E8PA Membership Benefits 

Effective June 21, 2025 

To All E8PA Members, 

Thank you for your continued support of E8PA. 

We would like to inform you of important updates to your E8PA membership benefits, effective June 21, 2025. 

Please review the following carefully: 

 

Discontinued Benefits 

1. Travel Reimbursement for Distributor-Hosted Events 

Reimbursements for distributor-hosted events, including transportation, accommodation, and 

venue rental expenses, whether the event is local or out of town, will no longer be provided. 

(Reimbursements for Enagic-hosted events will remain available.) 

2. Renewal Special E-Point Bonus 

The bonus points awarded upon membership renewal will also be discontinued. 

 

Upcoming Alternatives 

We understand these changes may affect your plans, and we are currently preparing alternative benefit programs 

to replace the ones being phased out. Details will be announced at the Enagic 51st Global Convention on June 

21, 2025. 

Please stay tuned for new and exciting updates that will continue to add value to your E8PA membership. 

 

 

 

We sincerely apologize for any inconvenience these changes may cause and appreciate your understanding and 

continued support. 

E8PA remains committed to supporting your ongoing growth and success. 

 

Warm regards, 

E8PA Office 

June 2025 

 


